Friday 26 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

BTEC Dance T Shirts

The PE department would like to order personalised T-shirts that students can be worn for BTEC dance lessons as part of the student's dance kit and when rehearsing.

The T-Shirts will be personalised with the school logo on the front and the student's name on the reverse. Students have had the opportunity to try T-Shirts on to gauge the correct size and will be able chose their name personalisation on the reverse.

The cost of the T-shirt is £10.50, payable on parent pay (<u>www.parentpay.com</u>) by Friday 10 October 2025 so I can place the order.

Thank you for your support and if there are any questions or queries, please don't hesitate to contact me (sdavis@northleamington.co.uk).

Yours sincerely

Miss Davis Teacher of Dance and PE i/c Dance















